Lorraine Hansberry Coalition
General Meeting Summary
March 31, 2022

At the March 31, 2022, meeting of the LHC, attendees further discussed plans for the upcoming
May 21, 2022, event tentatively titled “Celebrating Lorraine Hansberry.” Lynda Jones shared a
workplan for the event with deadlines (for related publicity, advertising, and general tasks),
which the group reviewed and updated with relevant dates. Maria Modica-Snow created a list of
“asks” for the village, and she and Signe are meeting with Village Historian Marc Cheshire,
Tuesday, April 5, to uncover any material that may help put Hansberry’s life in Croton into
historical context. Andrea Furey and Carla Dago will meet offline to discuss publicity efforts and
will provide a report at our next meeting, Thursday, April 7, 6:30PM. Alex Dyer is following up
with the Bethel Chapel—and will have something great to report at our next meeting. Finally,
Signe Bergstrom asked for members to send her any changes they have re: the draft text of the
program, and has asked to have the floor for 15 minutes or so to review concerns at our next
meeting.



